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‘MEDICINES IN SCHOOL POLICY’ 

Reviewed by the school and approved by FGB Spring Term 2017 

 

The school is pleased to notify parents that a copy of its 

recently reviewed ‘Medicines in School Policy’ is available on 

the school’s website. 

We remind parents and carers please, to continue completing 

the official forms if medicine is to be administered to pupils 

during the school day – and to inform that medication for 

administering by the school must be professionally prescribed. 

We are delighted our pupils continue to enjoy good attendance 

and are as happy and robust – for the most part – as they are, 

especially in the summer! 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mrs J A Williams, Headteacher 


